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I just wanted to wish all my 5th grade scholars, as well as their parents, a happy Spring Break! Students have been working very hard, and I hope that they use the vacation time to rest and recharge their minds and bodies.
Once we return from Spring Break, things will be very hectic, and I’ll need all my students to be on top of their games. First and foremost, 5th graders will be taking the FSA writing exam on Tuesday, April 9th, which is the day after we return from break. After that, we will be moving quickly to get through both the science and math textbooks so that students are thoroughly prepared for the FSA. And, as we try to cover new curriculum, we’ll also need to review material from earlier in the year. When testing is finally over on Friday, May 10th, schedules will remain hectic, but in a good way. We’ll have our field trips to St. Augustine and Camp Kulaqua, as well as our graduation ceremony!
So, everyone, enjoy your vacation, but make sure you come back rested and ready to work hard. School’s almost over…let’s finish on a high note! 
 
Citizen of the Week
Congratulations to Rowan Kage!

Yearbook
Yearbook orders are due by Friday, April 26th.

FSA
Tuesday, April 9th: Writing
Wednesday, May 1st: Reading (Day 1)
Thursday, May 2nd: Reading (Day 2)
Tuesday, May 7th: Math (Day 1)
Wednesday, May 8th: Math (Day 2)
Thursday, May 9th: Science (Day 1)
Friday, May 10th: Science (Day 2)
March 29, 2019
For Monday, students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today.
    acquiesce		   beige			  concierge			dreidel			foreigner
    aggrieve		   besiege		  conscience			expedient		hieroglyphics


SS: We just tested on the American Revolution. Ch. 6 will focus on “A New Nation.” 
ELA: This week, we focused on writing to prepare for the FSA writing exam on April 9th. For vocab, our suffix was “-less.”
Math: This week, we tested on multiplying and dividing fractions. We still need to cover measurement and geometry before the FSA in early May. 
Science: We’re currently learning about force and motion. 
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “loyalty.” Loyalty is the quality of staying firm in your friendship or support for someone or something. Being loyal, whether to a friend, romantic partner, or business will strengthen the relationship. However, it’s also important to be loyal to yourself and your true feelings.


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the March 29th edition of The Becker Bulletin

Student Signature ______________________________	Parent Signature ________________________________
Questions/Comments ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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